
St Clare’s Primary, 
welcome to

This will be a great opportunity for your children to get to school in a safe and 
active way. 

Convent Drive will be closed on Thursday 28 August, 8am-9am and 
again at 2:30pm-3:30pm.

We aim to launch a Park & Stride route nearby which will help groups walk, scoot 
or wheel to school safely. More information will be emailed over the summer and 
available on our website. Follow our social media for updates and to see what 
else we are doing to keep the county moving!

 @CHYMLeics    @ChooseHowYouMove    @choosehowyoumove

If you have any questions or feedback, please contact us: 
Email: highwayscustomerservices@leics.gov.uk

choosehowyoumove.co.uk/leicestershire-school-streets



Coming soon
Why?
Parking, congestion, air pollution and safety around schools continues  
to be a key concern for schools, residents and communities.

What?
The School Streets initiative looks to provide a solution to these issues through  
a time limited congestion free zone during school drop off and pick up times. 
This initiative prioritises pedestrians such as parents and children by providing 
a safe space for people to walk and cycle in the vicinity of the school through a 
hard or soft closure of the road or street. 

Who?
The Scheme will be coordinated by Leicestershire County Council who will;
• Deal with all enquires, complaints and consultation responses. 
• Develop engagement and communications  

plans including campaign for volunteers. 
• Provide training for volunteers.
• Inform businesses and residents  

of the trial as part of the Traffic  
Order consultation process.

• Arrange a park and stride  
location where possible.

When? 
School streets are launching on  
Thursday 28th August, with planning and  
preparation taking place throughout the summer.

We’d love you to be involved!

If you’d be interested in volunteering 
talk to your school or email 
choosehowyoumove@leics.gov.uk


